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The intent of this general construction update is to give an overview of the work completed and a projection of work 

expected in the following weeks. Construction progress may differ from the information provided because of weather or 

other construction elements. 

 

Previous Work Overview: July 18 through August 1, 2025 

• Contractor delivered pipes and fittings along the water main route on Bay Road, 6th Street, and Oak Hill Road. 

• Contractor continued to fuse PVC pipe together at the MUD South Platte Plant and along the project route. 

• Contractor installed water main pipe along 6th Street, working north from Oak Hill Road and currently is north of 

Nicholas Road. 

• Contractor continued water main installation at the MUD South Platte Plant.  

• Contractor installed the main water pipe by trenchless methods under Bay Road near Buccaneer Boulevard. 

 

Upcoming Work Overview: August 2 through August 15, 2025 

• Contractor will continue the installation of the water main along 6th Street, working north toward School and  

Bay Roads. 

• Contractor will continue installation of the water main pipe at the MUD South Platte Plant. 

• Contractor will continue installation of pipe in areas where trenchless construction is required along Bay Road and 

Oak Hill Road. 

What You Need to Know 

• Contractor will notify property owners whether the work is expected to impact access to their property or utility 

services. If property owners lose utility service, please contact the local service provider. 

• Please do not remove construction stakes or flags. Mow or remove snow around the stakes or flags rather than 

removing them, if possible. 

• Construction project schedules depend on many variables. Weather conditions, utility conflicts, unknown 

underground conditions, and fabrication or delivery schedules of materials affect this type of work. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Dave Nethers with Strand Associates, Inc.® (Strand) at 515-291-2850 (mobile) 

or e-mail at dave.nethers@strand.com, or John Gade with Strand at 515-233-0000 or e-mail at john.gade@strand.com. 
 

Strand appreciates your patience and understanding during this important project for the City of Plattsmouth. 


